
From: Deirdre Straw  
Sent: 20 March 2020 15:40 
Subject: Outcome of Committee Meeting - 20th March, 2020 
 
Due to the ongoing restrictions imposed by the Scottish Government as a result of the 

COVID-19 pandemic the Cairngorms National Park Authority Planning Committee meeting 

was held electronically on 20th March, 2020.  
 

The following members participated: Eleanor Mackintosh (Convener), Peter Argyle (Deputy 

Convener), Geva Blackett, Carolyn Caddick, Deirdre Falconer, Pippa Hadley, Janet Hunter, 

John Kirk, John Latham, Douglas McAdam, Xander McDade, Willie McKenna, Ian McLaren, 

Fiona McLean, William Munro, Anne Rae Macdonald, Gaener Rodger, Derek Ross and Judith 

Webb. 

 

The outcome of the meeting is listed below; 

 

2020/0008/DET (19/05566/FUL) – Amendment of current time limits 

(08/00111/FULBS condition 1) on the use of Land for waste disposal by landfill, 

At Landfill site, Granish, B9152 Grampian Road – A95t Junction, Aviemore, 

Highland  

Was APPROVED SUBJECT TO CONDITIONS 

 

2020/0012/DET (19/02111/FLL) – Erection of art gallery building, reconfigure car 

park, installation of 4 air source heat pumps, landscaping and associated works, 

At House of Bruar, Pitagowan, Blair Atholl, Perth & Kinross, PH18 5TW 

Was APPROVED SUBJECT TO CONDITIONS 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Dee. 

 
 
Dee Straw 

Planning Systems Officer 

Cairngorms National Park Authority 

14 The Square 

Grantown-on-Spey 

PH26 3HG 

 

Direct Number 01479 870517 

Switchboard 01479 873535 

 

www.cairngorms.co.uk 

 
Get the latest news - sign up for the ebulletin and follow us on twitter @cairngormsnews 

Before printing, think about the environment 
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